
 

 

 
January 4, 2024 

 
 
Mr. OJ Ojinaga 
Project Manager 
GHD 
900 Long Lake Road, Suite 200 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55112 
 
RE:   Change in EPA Remedial Project Manager  

Wausau Groundwater Contamination Superfund Site 

Wausau, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Mr. Ojinaga: 

 

This letter is to formally inform you that the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) is providing 

written notification that I have been assigned the Remedial Project Manager (RPM) for the Wausau 

Groundwater Contamination superfund site. My contact information is below for future reference:  

 

Jeffrey Dewey, PhD 

Remedial Project Manager 

Phone: 312-353-1526 

Email: Dewey.Jeffrey@epa.gov 

 

I also note that the identity of the Site attorney has changed; the current Site attorney’s name and contact 

information  is provided below: 

 

Steven P. Kaiser 

Associate Regional Counsel 

Phone: 312-353-3804 

Email: kaiser.steven@epa.gov 

 

We look forward to working with you and your clients in the future. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Jeffrey Dewey 
       Remedial Project Manager 
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cc: all cc recipients via email 

 

Matthew Thompson, WDNR 

Jeffrey Paddock, WDNR 

Steven Kaiser, EPA 
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